
 

     
 
Friday April 11, 2008 
 
Dear HillStars, 
 
This Sunday we are selecting delegates to represent Hillary Clinton at the Democratic 
National Convention, and we need your help to make sure our caucuses go smoothly. In 
particular, we need help in the 40th Congressional District, which includes most of 
northern Orange County. Volunteers will be needed SUNDAY April 13, 2008  
from 12 noon to 6 PM, and the caucus will be held at: 
        
CSU Fullerton 
Titan Student Union 
800 N. State College Blvd. 
Fullerton, CA 92834 
 
To volunteer, please contact John Choi at john.j.choi@gmail.com. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Micah Scheindlin 
Campaign Associate 
Hillary Clinton for President 
 
 

 


